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Meeting for Thornbridge Residential Visit 2017  
16th-20th October 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Now that the Thornbridge Residential is approaching, we are holding an information 
meeting to which parents are invited to attend.  The meeting should last 
approximately 45 minutes. You will see and hear about the activities, 
accommodation, trip organisation, food etc and have the opportunity to ask 
questions. You will also receive a pack with all the relevant information in.  
 
Two different times have been set for the meeting so you can select the one that is 
most convenient: 
 

Monday 18th September at 6.00pm 
or  

Tuesday 19th September at 9.00am 
 

 
Last year’s visit to Thornbridge was a great success and I hope that you and your 
child will be excited about the opportunity to take part. 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.  

 

If you are not able to attend the meeting the Thornbridge pack will be sent 
home with your child and you can ask your class teacher if you have any 
questions. 

 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Watson and the Year 6 Team 
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